
   
 

  
 

   

                   
                                          
                               

          
    
 

 
 

 
  

 
  

 
  

 
 

 
   

 
   

  
     

 
       

 
     

    
 

    
      
    
 

      
     
 

       
       
        
   
 

 

GREENVILLE COUNTY 
EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT 

Jay Marett, Interim Director 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
September 9, 2019 

Contact: Jessica Stumpf, Deputy Director 
864-509-7001 
jstumpf@greenvillecounty.org 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Emergency Management Hosting Community Disaster Preparedness Event 

Greenville, S.C. – September is National Preparedness Month. Greenville County Emergency 
Management, in conjunction with The Home Depot, will be hosting a community disaster 
preparedness event. This is a family-friendly event. See attached flyer. 

What: Get Ready Greenville! A Community Disaster Preparedness Event 

When: Saturday September 28, 2019 
9 a.m. - 1 p.m. 

Where: The Home Depot 
2490 N. Pleasantburg Dr. 
Greenville, S.C. 29609 

Who: Local and state agencies and organizations tasked with emergency and disaster 
preparedness, response, and recovery. 

Why: September is National Preparedness Month. This free community event will help 
individuals and families become better prepared for emergencies and disasters. 
Those who are prepared not only benefit themselves, but also the community as a 
whole. 
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